
Cemetery and Churchyard Report 
 

The roof is still to be completed. 

The trees have gone and there is a lot more light being let in. I have talked with Hilary 
about taking some of the other trees tops off. And a conifer that is on the boundary with the 
footpath could do with cutting to let more light into the ground below. There is a conifer 
with an electric cable through that needs sorting. It was lovely to see all the aconites 
growing.  

A resident (of the village) spoke to me about people, especially dog walkers, cutting into the 
cemetery at the corner at the footpath and walking across the graves. I think that now we 
have the footpath down to the gates that to erect a picket fence to encourage people to 
access the cemetery via the gates.  

Thanks to Mike and Hilary we now have the beware of uneven ground signs.  

There is one bench behind the Chapel of rest that needs attention.  

Hilary and I are continuing to record graves and get a plan together. I have the old South 
side to do and behind the Chapel of Rest. Then all there is to record/photograph the metal 
crosses, etc that are in the C of R. 

Not urgent but need to discuss sometime what the plan is for the crosses in the Chapel of 
rest, and the headstones that are in the memorial part of the cemetery. (the headstones 
that are falling/fallen over) 

 

 

Cllr A Grimes 
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